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Vang, Duabchi L - DNR

From: Garry Eckes <garry.eckes@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 9:33 AM
To: Vang, Duabchi L - DNR
Subject: Vapor system

I talked to the guy from Radon hunter a few days ago and he said he couldn’t get to my building this week so he plans on 
making next week some time  I got your letter last week with the vapor results.   


